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MEMORANDUM

FOR/TO : ALL EMPLOYEES
DENR Central Office, Regional Offices, and Bureaus

FROM : THE CHAIRPERSON
DENR Uniform Committee

SUBJECT : RESUMPTION OF THE MANDATORY WEARING OF OFFICE
UNIFORM

DATE : 13 July 2022

As the summer season has ended, the mandatory wearing of the DENR office uniform
including the DENR ARTA ID shall be enforced starting, Monday, 18 July 2022.

Everyone is reminded that closed black shoes must be worn from Monday to Thursday

For your compliance.

HIRO V. MASKUDA, DBA, CESO 11T
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